
Due to these unprecedented times, the Graduate 
School will now provide its services electronically. 

Our office will close to in person traffic today, March 
18, 2020, and will remain so until further notice.

In order to best support you, please contact us for the following: 
General Phone Inquiries – (614) 292-6031

Registration Services 
((e.g., enrollment, credit, GA appointments, etc.)
grad-schoolregistrationservices@osu.edu 

Graduation Services
 (e.g., examinations, format review, etc.)  
grad-schoolgraduationservices@osu.edu 

 
Updated information may be found on our website: Updated information may be found on our website: 

https://gradsch.osu.edu 


